
Work4College Class of 2022

Thinking about end-of-year donations? Give online at www.ntcc.edu/give

Merry Christmas!
From then to now, it's all because of YOU

Work4College Class of 2014

Dear Friends,

As we take the time to reflect on the past year, we are in awe of how far the
Work4College Program has come. In 2014, we started with 15 students working on
the Ag Farm. This past summer, we had a total of 95 students working in over 25
different areas across five different campuses. 

Because of you, 387 students in our community have had the opportunity to attend
college with little to no debt. Without you this program would not be possible!
Thank you for your continued support of the Work4College Program. We are
already looking forward to Summer 2023! 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!

The Work4College Family


